
Testimony submitted via email. 
 
As a private practice IBCLC, a hospital based IBCLC and as a volunteer peer counselor, I urge you to 
reconsider and vote NO on house bill 2504  
 
This bill was made without the consideration of volunteer communities and specifically withdraws 
community help from those that are at the largest disadvantage. Although I may see an advantage of 
being licensed as a professional this bill specifically steps over marginalized and disadvantaged groups.  
 
Please do not take away the support from from communities who are in need. Minority woman already 
cite huge barriers to obtaining the help needed by removal of peer programs and institutions already in 
place and specifically making new laws without the consideration or voice of those communities we are 
doing more harm than good.  
 
Please vote NO on house bill 2504 
 
Winn Asay IBCLC, RN  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


